
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INFORMATION SHARING REPORT 
June 6, 2022 

 

Happy Retirment:  
Alan McDaniel, Code Compliance Officer, with Zoning & Code Compliance has 
officially retired. A farewell celebration was hosted by Urban Design. We wish Al all 
the best and are thankful he chose the City of Punta Gorda as his work family.  

 
 
Memorial Weekend Fun: 
Lavosia Price ran the 10k and Howard Kunik ran the 5k in the Memorial Day 
Veterans Race. Both finished well and enjoyed the run.  

 


